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I SUPPORT [HB 3123]. 

 

Oregon's deployed water pollution control technologies are one thin hair above 

unacceptably primitive. Especially, in Yamhill County. 

 

Increasing NPDES discharge limits are going to make many Oregonian jurisdictions 

squeal like stuck pigs when the EPA folks come to town. 

 

Many Oregonian Jurisdictions are trying to gain access to the Water Pollution Control 

Plant REVOLVING FUND as seen later in today's show [HB 3195 (2023)]; to fund 

NON-POINT SOURCE PROGRAMS for starters. This should be expressly forbidden. 

 

Personally, I currently wouldn't use sludge on any farmland-landfill cover maybe, until 

ZERO WASTE shows up. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs 

 

  

 

 


